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Michelle

Related to new liquor licenses and questions raised by the subcommittee yesterday

OLCC expects to have about 4,330 new license applications during the 2015-17 Biennium or about
2,200 per year.

From the current licensing process stats:
Less than 0.3% of applications are denied in a given year (for those that complete the process)

6% of new applications do not complete the process and are withdrawn according to the license
system.

In 2013, 5.25% of existing licences did not renew. In 2014 this fell to a 4.25% non-renewal rate.

The total of all alcohol related licenses has grown and average of about 4% per year over the last ten
years.
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